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16th February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
World Book Day- Thursday 3rd March 
 
We are going to hold a World Book Day party to celebrate the 25th year of World Book Day. 
 
Children can choose to dress up in costumes linked to books they have read. We ask for a £1 
donation via ParentMail which will be used to purchase additional books for the school. Children do 
not have to dress up if they don’t want to 
 
We will have exciting activities throughout the day. Every child will get a World Book Day token, 
which can be redeemed at certain bookstores for a free book. Further details on the tokens can be 
found at https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ 
 
Our book fair will be held between Monday 14th March until Thursday 17th March. A letter with 
further details will be issued shortly. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Weaver 
English Lead 
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